
On the 15th of September 2021, the head of the international
cooperation and academic mobility department of the Eurasian
technological university visited Turin Polytechnic University
in  Tashkent.  The  purpose  of  the  visit  is  the  academic
cooperation between two universities. During the meeting have
been agreed to start the student exchange program in “Software
Engineering” from Spring 2022. 
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